State of South Carolina
Office of the Secretary of State
The Honorable Mark Hammond

Jan 29, 2024
Pee Dee Tourism Commnnission
Mrs. Ashiey A Bley
2513 W LUCAS STUNIT 6
FLORENCE, SC 295(1-1243
RE: Exemption Confirmation Charity Public ID: €5297323

Dear Mrs. Ashley A Bley :

This letter confirms that the Seeretary of State's Office has received and accepted your Application for Exemption,
If you submitted your Application for Exemption using the Charities Online Filing System, this letter of
confirmation has been issuzed pending further review by Division of Public Charities staff.

The exemption for your charitable organization will expire on Now 15, 2024, If any of the information on your
Apptication for Exempiion form changes throughout the course of the year, please contact our office to make
updates, It is important that this information remain updated so that our office can keep you informed of any
changes that may affect your charitable organization. Additionally, if at any time your charitable organization no
langer qualifies for an exemption, the organization must immediately register with the Secretary of State's Office,
Please note that failure to comply with the registration provisions of the Selicitation of Charitable Funds Act may
result in fines of up to $2,000.00 for each separate violation.

If you have any questions or concerss, please visit our website at www.sos.sc.gov or contact our office using the

contact information below.

Sincerely,

"f\/éjc'a,éw,rg

Kimberly S. Wickersham
Director, Division of Public Charities

South Carolina Secrelary of State, Division of Public Charities
1263 Pendleton Street, Suite 525, Columbia, SC 29201
Phone (803) 734-1790  Fax (803) 734-1604 Email: charities@s0s.5c. g0V WWW.505.5¢.gov




